
                                                                                             

“SDG3-Good Health and wellbeing” 

A delegation from the National Center for Occupational Health and Safety in Basra visited 

Shatt Al-Arab University College. 

A delegation from the National Center for Occupational Health and Safety in Basra visited 

Shatt al-Arab University College on Sunday, May 15, 2022, to determine the implementation 

of occupational health and safety requirements within the college and their suitability for the 

health and safety of workers, where a meeting took place with the Dean of the College (Prof. 

Dr. Taher Mohsen Mansoor) and discussed the application of occupational health and safety 

procedures in the college to serve the public interest. 

The visiting team undertook an inspection tour throughout the various parts of the college, 

including lecture halls, laboratories, and other facilities, to determine the extent of 

implementation of health and safety procedures, as well as to educate them about the dangers 

of the work environment and spread the culture of occupational health and safety within the 

college. 

 

 



                                                                                             
 

Also, on 13th of September “The Emergency World Company for Medical Services and 

Health Insurance (WECO)” has set up a training course in first aid for the employees and 

students of Shatt Al-Arab University College, for the purpose of training cadres on first aid for 

emergency cases that may occur among students. 

     


